
Rocky Mountain Chapter
North American Society for Trenchless Technology

5th Annual Regional Conference - 2015
When: Wednesday November 4, 2015
Location: The Inverness Hotel & Conference Center

Englewood, CO
Time: 8:00 AM to 4:30 PM

The Rocky Mountain Chapter of the North American Society for Trenchless Technology is pleased to announce our 5th

annual conference. This year will include speaker presentations, paper publications, a roundtable session on design-
build for trenchless projects, a vendor exhibit area, and more. Trenchless technology presentation topics will include:

 Pipeline Rehabilitation for Water, Wastewater & Storm Water Systems
 Tunneling, HDD, Manhole Rehabilitation, Pipe Bursting, and Pipe Ramming
 Condition Assessment and Asset Management Strategies

More information on the speakers and program this year is available at www.rmnastt.org/events.

Exhibitor – Sponsor Registration

Additional registrants may be added at the regular conference rate.  Please visit website for details and to register at
www.RMNASTT.org, or go to: http://www.regonline.com/2015RMNASTT. The advertising credit may be applied to ads of
any size. The cutoff date for publication is September 15, 2015. If your organization signs up after this time, your
advertising credit will be applied to the following year's event. To sign up for exhibiting/sponsorship, use the registration
form located on the RMNASTT website, or scan a completed copy of this registration form  and email to
jlane@hebna.com.  Payments can be completed online along with registration, or mail a check or money order made
out to “NASTT – Rocky Mountain Chapter”, and send C/O HEBNA Corporation, 6205 S. Main Street, Suite D-275, Aurora,
CO 80016, Attn: Joe Lane, RMNASTT Treasurer, along with a copy of this completed form:

If a Platinum or Gold Sponsor, name of the additional representative: ____________________________________

Questions? Contact Joe Lane at jlane@hebna.com or (303) 619-5060.

RM NASTT is a non-profit organization organized in 2009 to serve as a regional chapter of NASTT (www.nastt.org). The Rocky Mountain Chapter serves
the states of Colorado, Utah and Wyoming for the purpose of promoting education and development of trenchless technology for the public benefit.
The conference and course are both useful to public officials, engineers, utility company personnel, designers, consultants and contractors who are
involved or interested in constructing, rehabilitating and managing underground utilities. Continuing education and training units will be provided to
conference attendees.


